
Columbia Road 
Community Advisory Team
The third Community Advisory Team (CAT) 
meeting took place on Wednesday, August 14, 
from 6:00 to 7:30 PM.
During the meeting, the project team shared a comprehensive overview of 
demographic and street safety data that had been collected over the past several 
months. This data included critical insights on crash rates, driving speeds, and car 
and foot traffic along Columbia Road.

The demographic data presented focused on key indicators such as residents’ race 
and ethnicity, age distribution, and household income. This information will help 
ensure the plan addresses the needs of all community members, particularly the 
most vulnerable populations.

In addition to the data presentation, CAT members participated in an open 
discussion, providing valuable feedback and insights. This input will guide the 
project’s next steps, ensuring that the voices of those who live, work, and travel 
along Columbia Road are at the forefront of the planning process.

Looking ahead, the project team will continue to refine the data analysis and 
integrate community input as the project progresses.


